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From: Helms, Kenneth <kenneth.helms@pfeiffer. edu>
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 2:48 PM
To: Justin.Burr@ncleg.net
Cc: Consumer.Services@psncuc.nc.gov; Statements
Subject: Genral Question
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Mr. Representative Justin P. Burr F , L E D

2015-2016 Session

Republican - District 67 APR 13 205
Montgomery, Stanly

Clerk's Office

N.C. Utlitias Commiseion

| am a residence in Albemarle N.C located in Stanly County. My question is,
does NCUC allow residents to switch power companies or does the law allow it?

| am interested in changing providers, due to the right is so high.
If we are not allowed to switch providers, | think the state needs to look into the idea. | feel and many others

in Albemarle feel the same way.
I think this would allow the consumer to get a better rate.
This idea intern is no different than allowing multiple communication companies in an area to compete.

Also, if we are not a state where consumer can change providers. What step can we take as residents to look
into the idea?

Here again many residents are unhappy with the rates the city offer's, if they want to be in the business, they
should have to earn our business.

Regards,

Kenneth Helms,
704-985-2247



